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Attempt to Identify Robbery Suspects  
 
The Birmingham Police Department reports detectives are conducting a robbery 
investigation. Detectives request assistance from the public in identifying two suspects 
shown in the attached photos.  
 
On Tuesday, January 2, 2024, at around 6:20 p.m., North Precinct officers investigated 
a Robbery of a Person at the Chevron gas station, located at 416 10th Street North.  
 
Officers learned an adult male was robbed by an adult female and an adult male.  
The suspects were armed with a firearm; the suspects stole items belonging to the 
victim.  
 
The suspects physically assaulted the victim leaving him with non-life-threatening 
injuries.  
 
Anyone with information on the identities of the suspects, please 
contact Crime Stoppers. You will remain anonymous by dialing 205-254-7777.  
 
Crime Stoppers pays tipsters cash rewards of up to $5,000 for their tips. 
 
Please see the attached photos featuring the suspects in this investigation.  
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